
As the shortest month of the year comes to a close, a lot of
progress has been made on the new library. The main
staircase was installed, drywall on the 2nd floor is almost
complete, and the exterior glass walls have been delivered
and are being installed as I write this. 

Now, of course, what’s a library without bookshelves? We’ve
spent a lot of time this month finalizing what shelves need to
be purchased to hold our great collection. I’m happy to share
that no shelves will be so tall that you need a step stool to
reach the top shelf. This allows for a more accessible, safe
collection. I don’t like being wasteful, so much of the older
shelving units that we’re using right now will be used in
storage rooms. 

We had a great time giving Mayor Vigeant a tour of the
building in mid-February. 

Sara Belisle
Director of the Marlborough Public Library
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